
REMITTANCE ADVICE (RA) 
ISSUE RESOLVED

Attention All Providers 

The Provider Remittance Advice issue from the October 1, 2019 
check write has been resolved. Providers can now access their 
Remittance Advices. If you have any questions, please contact 
your Claims Specialist.

Thank you,
Trillium Claims Department

​ ​ ​

https://www.facebook.com/TrilliumHealthResources/
https://twitter.com/TrilliumNc
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCjobY_uW5YmXmcVcT8N7gjw

